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Mr. Bdward F. Hawkins £y
Licensing Branch 1 /?(‘ /.yjy
Uranium Recovery Field Office W

Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
P.O. Box 25325
Denver, CO 80225

Dear A4,

Enclosed for your review and concurrence are two copies of Revision 3A to
the Tuba City, Arizona, Remedial Action Inspection Plan (RAIP). We
believe the RAIP adequately addresses inspection activities and is
consistent with the Remedial Action Plan design specifications, Uranium
Mill Tailings Project Office quallty assurance program requirements, and
the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Staff Technical Position on testing
and inspection plans.

Please provide your review and concwrrence of the Tuba City RAIP within 21
days of the receipt of this letter.

Should you have any auestions, please contact Milt Scoutaris of my staff
at FTS 846-1200.
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